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Planning Assessment Commission
Level 13, Thakral House

301 George Street

Sydney NSW 2000

Attn: Angela Kenna

Dear Ms Kenna,

Warringah
Council

Civic Centre 725 Pittwater Road
Dee Why NSW 2099

DX 9118

(02) 9942 2111

(02) 9971 4522

www.warringah.nsw.gov.au
council@warringah.nsw.gov.au

Withdrawal of 2010SYE104 (DA2010/1979) for the construction of a residential flat
building with commercial facilities, basement car parking with ancillary site works at No.

23 Fisher Road, Dee Why

Please be advised that the above-mentioned Development Application has been withdrawn on

request by the applicant (The Salvation Army).

In this regard, 2010SYE104 is no longer required to be considered by the Joint Regional
Planning Panel and it is requested that the matter be subsequently withdrawn from the Regional

Panel Meeting Itinerary for 20 April 2011.

Please do not hesitate to contact Tony Collier, Senior Development Assessment Officer on

9952 2756 should you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

AP\

Ryan Cole
Team Leader, Development Assessment




